
 

 

October 1, 2019 

 

 

Honorable JD Peacock, II 

Okaloosa County Clerk of Court 

101 E. James Lee Blvd., Ste 105 

Crestview, FL 32536 

 

 

Clerk Peacock, 

 

On behalf of the members of the Executive Council of the Florida Clerks of Court Operations 

Corporation, I would like to provide you information about your approved court-related 

budget for County Fiscal Year (CFY) 2019-20, which runs from October 1, 2019 through 

September 30, 2020. 

 

Your final approved budget for CFY 2019-20 is $3,780,016. This is the total of your CCOC 

budget of $3,684,787, and the estimated juror state revenue of $95,229. The figures 

regarding the designation as either a Funded or Depository county will be forthcoming in a 

separate letter. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact our office should you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

John Dew 

CCOC Executive Director 
 

cc: 

JD Peacock, II, CCOC Chair 

Jeffrey R. Smith, CPA, CGMA, CCOC Vice-Chair 

Tiffany Moore Russell, Esq., CCOC Secretary/Treasurer


